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University of Wollongong Tranche 2: 
Contact the CPSU NSW for advice and assistance 
Tranche 2 has commenced this week. The CPSU NSW would like to remind you to use the support 
services that the university has put in place if you feel you need them.   

Call the union 

Do not hesitate to reach out to the Delegates at cpsu-uow@uow.edu.au or the Member Support Centre on 
1300 772 679 if you require assistance. 

Not a member?  

Join today at www.cpsunsw.org.au/join.  
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